0 38 Kenwood Avenue
@ Newton Centre 59, Massachusetts

Y February 1k, 1961

Dr. Thomas P. Fraser
NSF Institute Director
Morgan State College
Baltimore, Maryland

Dear Dr. Fraser:

Sinece my experience with the Fourth NSF Summer Institute at
Morgan State College, I bave intended to write to you to express my
gratitude for the privilege of such a rewarding opportunity. g

Morgan State College is truly blessed with the presence of
Dr. C. F. Stephens as an instructor. In all of my training experi-
ence, I have never witnessed a more competent mathematics teacher
than Dr. Stephens. Fortunate are the students who share his

knowledge.

At present, I am attending the NSF-AYI at Boston College. The
experience here is both challenging also. However, without the
modern mathematics background that I received from Dr. Stephen's in-
structions my beginning here would have been most difficult.

T am also interested in knowing whether or not credits and
grades from the Fourth Summer Institute were sent to the participants.
T ask this information because I am now in the process of seeking a
teaching position effective September 1961. This information will
tell me how to give proper recognition of my summer study on my appli-
cation forms. If grades were sent, I could have failed to receive
mine because of change of address. However, will you kindly inform
me of the number of semester credits that I received from the insti-
tute?

T sincerely hope the participants of the Fifth Summer Insti-
tute will be cognizant of the opportunity granted them. %~ ;

Sincerely,
/S/ Rena Mae Faulcon



